Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:​​
· Please remember to sign up for breakfast and lunch. Orders can be made daily, weekly, or monthly. The breakfast and lunch menus for March can be found on our district website.
· ​Current 5th Grade Parents:  We will be completing elective selections for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year.  Attached is the information for this process. If you have any questions, please contact Dan Giorgianni at Nehaunsey Middle School at 856/224/4920 ext. 2135
· Yearbooks are now on sale for students. Attached you will find a flyer with more information.
· Attached you will find a letter with preschool registration information. Enrollment in our preschool program will open on April 5th. On April 5th, we will be holding two registration sessions from 9:00-11:00 am and 12:00-2:45 pm.  Parents unable to attend this registration event may hand in a completed registration packet on any day after this date for consideration in our preschool program. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the main office.
· Just a reminder to please remember to bring a form of ID when picking up your child during school hours. ID is required.
· A note from the Nurse: Please do not send your child to school with any over the counter medications, such as Tylenol or Advil. Thank you!
· Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-Folder messages can be found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)
​​​We hope everyone has a great weekend! 

